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C S A F  V I S I T S  F - 3 5  T R A I N I N G  W I N G  

EGLIN AIR FORCE BASE, Fla. – Air Force Chief of Staff Gen. Norton Schwartz 
(middle) learns about the new improvements in the ejection seat installed in the F-35 
Joint Strike Fighter June 23, 2011, at Eglin Air Force Base, Fla. The general visited the 
Khobar Towers memorial, 58th Fighter Squadron and the JSF Academic Training 
Center during his tour of the F-35’s new home, the 33rd Fighter Wing. The 33rd FW is a 
joint graduate flying and maintenance training wing for the F-35A, B, and C. (U.S. Air 
Force photo/Samuel King Jr.) 
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(Photo courtesy of U.S. Air Force) 
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